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Tuesday 7th May 2019
Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,

Welcome to the Summer Term at Bognor Regis Nursery School. I am writing to share with you some useful information for the coming Term.

Dates for your diary
Half Term (Term Time Only children): Week beginning Monday 27th May
Last Day of Term (Term Time Only children): Tuesday 23rd July
Summer Closure (All children): Week beginning Monday 26th August

May Fair
A reminder that the Friends of Bognor Regis Nursery School are organising a family event, taking place this Saturday 11th May 10am-12pm at the Nursery School.

The May Fair will include games, face painting, food and more. You are all invited to join us for this, feel free to bring friends and family if you wish. The event is being organised to bring together the school community for a social occasion and to raise money to provide an exciting experience for the children later in the Summer Term.

If you would be interested in helping out with an activity or stall on the day, please speak to Shelley in the School office. Please be aware that this is an occasion for families to enjoy with their children, it is not a drop-off childcare session.

Peer Massage

Hopefully you will have seen my recent letter regarding our new Peer Massage project. I am enthusiastic about this practice, having seen it work very effectively to support children to be calm and engaged in their play, to build positive relationships with their peers and as another means of engaging with songs and stories. I look forward to seeing how it develops here at the Nursery School.
Woodwork

Following an inspiring INSET training day in April, we will be re-establishing our practice around woodwork with our 3 and 4 year olds. The woodwork bench will be based upstairs in the creative workshop area, where children will be closely supported and supervised by the Nursery School team.
We recognise that woodwork is a rich opportunity for children to be creative, solve problems, persevere through challenges, develop fine and gross motor strength and control and to grow in confidence.
We are looking for supplies of wood (soft wood ideally, and not MDF) to support this. If you know of anyone who may be able to supply us with off cuts please let me know.
Maintained Nursery Schools update

Thank you to all of you who signed our petition in support of Maintained Nursery Schools back in December. The Government recently guaranteed that funding for Maintained Nursery Schools will continue through to at least September 2020, though of course we hope that it continues for much longer than this! I will keep you updated of any further developments.
Reminders
As the weather gets warmer please remember to apply sun cream before your child attends Nursery School on hot days. We also recommend that children bring a sun hat to offer further protection.
As always I am interested to hear any feedback you may have about your experience of the Nursery School. Please email any questions, concerns or compliments to head@brns.org. 

Best wishes,
Joe
Joe Knutson

Headteacher
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